
 
BAKER COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on the proposed Ordinance No. 
2025-03 An Ordinance Implementing Onsite Wastewater Treatment System 
Requirements and Ordinance No. 2025-04 An Ordinance Establishing Administrative 
Hearings Procedures for Assessing Civil Penalties for Violations of County Ordinances. 
A draft copy of the Ordinance can be found on the County website 
www.bakercountyor.gov under the “What’s New” tab.  The Baker County Board of 
Commissioners will hold a public hearing of the Ordinances on Wednesday, May 21, 
2025 and Wednesday, June 4, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. in the Commissioners Chambers of the 
Baker County Courthouse, located at 1995 Third Street, Baker City, Oregon 97814.  For 
more information or to submit written testimony, please contact the Baker County 
Commissioners’ Office: 541-523-8200, hmartin@bakercountyor.gov, 1995 Third St., 
Baker City, OR 97814.  All written testimony must be received by 4:00 p.m. on May 30, 
2025.  Baker County operates under an EEO policy and complies with Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act of 1973 and the Americans with Disabilities Act.  Assistance is 
available for individuals with disabilities by calling 541-523-8200 (TTY: 541-523-9538).   
 
Posted:  legals@eastoregonian.com (emailed 4/30/25) 
  Baker County Courthouse Online & Lobby 
  Baker County Library 
  Albertsons 
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